محل مهر یا امضای مدیر	جمهوری اسلامی ایران اداره کل آموزش و پرورش شهر تهران اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه 5 تهران			
ساعت امتحان: 11صبح وقت امتحان: 50دقیقه تاریخ امتحان: 03 / 1400/03	نوبت امتحانی: خرداد ماه رشته: کلیه رشته ها	رستان غیردولتی آوای فرهنگ پایه: یازدهم	نام پدر:	ش صندلی (ش داوطلب): نام و نام خانوادگی:
تعداد برگ سؤال: 4صفحه	سال تحصيلى: 1400–1399	خانم کریم آذر	نام دبیر:	سؤال امتحان درس: Vision 2

A. Give synonyms or antonyms to the given definitions or underlined words. (1 point)

- 1. **Fortunately**, Sarah got better to go to the birthday party.
- 2. I passed the exam although I didn't study a lot.
- 3. She <u>attempt</u>s to finish her homework as soon as possible.
- 4. I love **speaki**ng English **easily and correctly.**

B. Complete the following sentences with the given words. (One is extra) (3 points)

decrease	diversity	take part in	appreciate	continent
	satisfied	reflects		

- 1. School should encourage students to group activities and learn to work as team members.
- 2. The US is considered as a country of.....because immigrants from all over the world come to the US.
- 3. As for me, I'm not......with the result of the exam I took the other day.
- 4. Europe is the coldest.....in the world.
- 5. According to scientists, the animal's population can from 1500 to 1200 in less than 5 years.
- 6. They held a party to his hard work and valuable help in his years of work for the company.

A			B	
1. im			a) value	
2. re			b) compare	
3. able			c) moral	
4. tion			d) place	
		€	e) communicate	
Choose the best a	nswer. (2 points)			
1. On the shelf		ese plate, a wood	and leather chest and some	e otł
1) decorative	2) successful	3) quick	4) careless	
2. His I	provided support fo	or children in no		
		or cimuren in poo	or areas of the country.	
1) meaning	2) experience	3) charity	•	
_	2) experience	3) charity	•	n.
_	2) experience of naming women	3) charity	4) diversity as now become less commo	n.
3. The	2) experience of naming womer 2) nation	3) charity n after flowers ha 3) collection	4) diversity as now become less commo	
 The	2) experience of naming womer 2) nation	3) charity n after flowers ha 3) collection untry's dep	4) diversity as now become less common 4) custom	
3. The	2) experience 2) nation an 15 years the cou	3) charity n after flowers has 3) collection nntry's dependent 3) identity	4) diversity as now become less common 4) custom ended heavily on selling oil	•
3. The	2) experience 2) nation an 15 years the cou 2) prize lowing sentences, cl	3) charity n after flowers ha 3) collection ntry's depo	4) diversity as now become less common 4) custom ended heavily on selling oil 4) imagination	
3. The	2) experience 2) nation an 15 years the cou 2) prize lowing sentences, cl	3) charity n after flowers ha 3) collection Intry's dependent 3) identity hange the verb for buying a new phore	4) diversity as now become less common 4) custom ended heavily on selling oil 4) imagination orms if they are needed. (3. ne, you me any time	

5. My friend is interested in(learn) about stars, so she wants
(study) Astrology in the future.
6. The children were by the sound of breaking windows began to cry.(terrify)
F. Reading Comprehension (2.5 points)
An advertisement is a message that is carried in one of the various forms of "medi

An advertisement is a message that is carried in one of the various forms of "media" such as newspapers and magazines, radio and television, and the posters that we see in the street. The purpose of advertisements is usually to make a particular group of people buy the products or service that is offered by the advertiser.

Advertisements can take different shapes and have different purposes. Some are simply informative. The "small ads" columns in local newspapers, for example, may contain notices of items for sale. They show a simple description of the item, but do not normally try to use any special techniques to influence the audience. Other advertisements may try to promote a cause or an idea. You have probably seen posters carrying messages such as "Stop Cutting Trees".

Sometimes the advertiser is the customer rather than the seller: in the "Job Vacancy" columns of national and local newspapers, companies express their need for people with certain skills to work in certain positions. However, most advertising is concerned with persuading people to buy.

- 1. What is the passage mainly about?......(1 point)
- 2. The word "Some" in paragraph 2 refers to (0.5 point)
- 3. Why does the writer mention the poster saying "Stop Cutting Tress" in paragraph 2?
- 1) to give an example of a certain type of advertisement
- 2) to introduce a new purpose of advertisement
- 3) to show that all advertisements are informative
- 4) to explain one of the techniques used in advertisement

4. Which of the following is True about "Job Vacancy" columns?

- 1) They show they main purpose of advertisement.
- 2) They are used to introduce a company's services.
- 3) They can be useful for people looking for jobs.
- 4) They try to persuade people to buy certain products.

G. Cloze Test (2 points)

Language is important because it is one of the main ways to.....(1).......and interact with other people around us. It keeps us in contact with other people. Learning English is very important because it is the international language and has become the most important language to people in ...(2)......parts of the world. It is most widely used in communicating around the world. Also, it is spoken as the first language in(3).....countries. English is playing a major role in many sections......(4).......education, medicine, engineering and business. There are many reasons that make English the most important language in the world.

1.	a) suggest	b) follow	c) communicate	d) decide
2.	a) some	b) few	c) a little	d) much
3.	a) a lot	b) much	c) few	d) many
4.	a) as	b) such	c) like	d) while

Good Luck!